“The 6th Dmitry Valentey Commemorative Readings”

International Population Conference, Moscow (Russia), April 22-24, 2010

Information Letter N°2

Population Problems in History’s Mirror

The Centre for Population Studies of the Faculty of Economics, Lomonosov Moscow State University, holds, in April 22-24, 2010, the 6th International Conference on Population Problems “Dmitry Valentey Commemorative Readings” (http://dmo.econ.msu.ru/Valentey-Readings/2010/en). The conference deals with historical demography, history of population, of demographic theories and policies in Russia and abroad. 
Organizing Committee is grateful to the Russian and foreign colleagues who would like to participate in the Conference. Now the list of participants is closed and all of them are requested to send their full papers to the Organizing Committee up to December 15, 2009. As soon as the final Conference Program is completed, the third information letter will be sent to all participants. All the full papers presented by the deadline (December 15, 2009) will be published.
Participants coming from the other cities and countries are invited to inform the Organizing Committee whether they need an accommodation in Moscow during the conference (hotel or university residence).
Those participants who need a visa for entering Russia have to fill in the following form. Since the carrying out of the official invitation takes a lot of time, the completed form and a copy of passport should be sent to the Organizing Committee before November 1, 2009.
Form for visa request it takes a lot of time
(to fill in if you need a visa)

	Date of entry to the Russian Federation
	

	Date of exit from the Russian Federation
	

	Last name
	

	First name
	

	Date of birth
	

	Sex
	

	Nationality 
	 

	Country of birth
	

	Place of birth
	

	Country of residence
	

	Region of residence
	

	Place of apply for visa (city and country) 
	

	Institution 
	

	Address of institution
	 

	Position
	 

	Series of passport
	 

	Number of passport
	 

	Delivery date
	 

	Expiration date
	 


We inform you that the Organizing Committee found a possibility to exempt all the participants from the registration fees. 
Contact information:
Centre for Population Studies 

Faculty of Economics

Leninskie Gory, 1 str.46, MGU

119991, Moscow, RUSSIA 

Phone / Fax: +7 495 939 2838

e-mail: valentei-vi@econ.msu.ru 
Organizing Committee: 

Prof. Vassily Kolesov 
Chairman of the Conference, Dean of the Faculty of Economics, Lomonosov Moscow State University

Dr. Valery Elizarov 
Co-chairman of the Conference, Head of the Center for Population Studies, Lomonosov Moscow State University

Dr. Irina Troitskaia
Scientific Secretary, Center for Population Studies, Lomonosov Moscow State University

A full list of the Organizing Committee members, as well as the preliminary program of the Conference will be presented in the Information letter N° 3 in November 2009
